
LEARNING ACROSS THE 4 CONTEXTS AT KEITH PRIMARY SCHOOL:  MAY 2025 

Opportunities for Personal Achievement 
 

Interdisciplinary Learning 
 

 

Ethos and life of the school as a community  

 

Curriculum areas and subjects  

Some P7 pupils achieved an 

accredited Hi5 award by setting 

themselves a ‘challenge’ linked 

to their P7 transition. This is an 

SCQF level 2 award and a bril-

liant achievement.   

P1EH have been learning about 
food, discovering what is grown locally 
and what is shipped to us from other 
countries. They have also been grow-
ing their own potatoes which will be 
ready for harvesting at the end of 
term. 

P1/2F have been learning 
about nurture and what 
living things need to sur-
vive. Here they are planting 
carrot seeds in the school 
garden.  

Reagan and Bella were win-
ners of a national competi-
tion to design a tartan for 
the 30th anniversary of the 
KILT school in 
Keith. 

The school choir enjoyed 
being evacuees and taking 
part in the VE celebrations 
at the British Legion- they 
sang beautifully! 

The children in P1Mc can’t wait to find out 
who their Mystery Reader is each week. They 
love hearing new stories and also familiar 
stories read by a different person. Their en-

P4H have enjoyed using 
the Book Creator app 
on the iPads to write 
fiction and non-fiction 
pieces of writing.  

Thank you to Steven from 
Badminton Scotland for 
introducing the P1&P2 
classes to this sport. They 
all had a great time.  

As part of their German pro-
gramme, P3D have been learn-
ing about hobbies. 
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P3H were learn-
ing about the 
Dragon Boat fes-
tival in Mandarin 
class. They made 
their own dragon 
boats.  

P2C enjoyed exploring our 
local habitat to find the loca-
tion of different mini beasts. 
A real highlight was finding a 
Spindle Ermine Caterpillar! 

As part of the process to cre-
ate refreshed vision and val-
ues for the school, P7s have 
been working on posters.  

In learning about the world of work, P4HM 
had a visit from the Scottish Air Ambulance 
(and their mascot) to learn all about the air 
ambulance and the challenges they face in 
raising funds.  

P5BW had 4 rugby sessions with Jas-
mine.  They have been learning about team 
work, throwing and catching accurately and 
some of the rugby rules and skills.  They have 
applied metaskills by collaborating, communi-
cating, thinking critically and adapting. Some 
of them  have a real aptitude for rugby! 

Strider and Roanna from Living 

Streets joined us at assembly to 

help us learn about active and sus-

tainable travel  choices. 

P5/6 were demonstrating leader-
ship during a recent gymnastics 
session. The sessions were fun 
and the class enjoyed it!  

As part of their World War II IDL, P7G 
have studied the book ‘The Boy in the 
Striped Pyjamas’ and then watched 
the film adaptation to make compari-
sons. 

Here are some 

members of P6 

busy rehearsing 

for their Scottish 

Opera Perfor-

mance of Tale o' 

Tam  


